
MOTION- submitted by Helen Fallon

LUPC Chair Michael Jensen was appointed to that committee to represent 
the VNC.  City Planers stated at the November VNC Board Meeting that 
the draft and revisions to the draft have relied on input from this advisory 
group.  To date, the Board has not received any reports from Mr. Jensen 
regarding his input to the plan or on the plan details.

The VNC Board directs Mr. Jensen to provide the Board with a written 
report regarding the three meetings he has attended as the VNC 
representative.  The report will include details on what is being proposed in 
the Draft Community Plan/Coastal Plan, including proposed changes to 
existing ordinances, zoning, parking requirements etc. along with a 
summary of the input he has given at these meetings on behalf of Venice 
Stakeholders regarding these proposed changes.


